INTERNATTIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL — RIYADH

DIGITAL NEWSLETTER

Date: 13 April 2023 IIPS/PRL/23-24/10

"Every job is a self-portrait of the person who did it. Autograph your work with
excellence."”

-Ted Key
Dear Parents,

School newsletters are intended to provide essential information to parents and can also
foster a connection between the classroom and home environment. IIPSR has taken the

Initiative to release Semiyearly Digital Newsletters and the first newsletter will be released
in the month of June.

Students of Grades VI - XII can provide their original contribution (devoid of plagiarism) to

the newsletter in the form of articles, sketches, riddles etc. Neatly formatted, concise, easy-
to-read articles are appreciated.

Submission Guidelines:

e

e The article should not exceed a word limit of 150 words.

* Thearticle should be in Times New Roman with a font size of 12 and spacing of
1.5pts between the lines.

* Hard copies of the article must be submitted to the Grade wise Teacher in charge on
or before 28 April 2023 and soft copies of the same to be mailed to_

newsletteriigsr@gmail.com

Grade VI - Mrs. Najuma Salahudeen
Grade VII - VIII- Mrs. Sirin Saleem
Grades IX & X — Mrs. Shona Krishnan
Grades X1 & XII — Mrs. Preetha Philip

We welcome your efforts and look forward to the students’ entries to enrich the newsletter.

Together, let’s make this happen!

Regards,
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